Re: CPRA request (VBBID.2017.02.17.a)

From: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>

To:

Cc: Mark Sokol <mark@venicebeachbid.com>, Steve Heumann <steve@venicebeachbid.com>,

Carl Lambert <carl@venicebeachbid.com>

Subject: Re: CPRA request (VBBID.2017.02.17.a)

Date: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:53 PM

X-Delivered-To:

Size: 18 KB



We continue to work on your request and expect to provide at least partial records in December. We will continue to provide a regular update until we have completed the request.

Happy Thanksgiving!

Tara

On Nov 3, 2017 12:21 PM,

Hi Ms. Devine.

The law requires you to set a date by which you will provide the records rather than a date by which you will provide an "update."

It also requires you to make records available promptly, which you have failed to do.

Thanks,

>your >> request.

On November 3, 2017 12:00:14 PM PDT, Tara Devine tara@venicebeachbid.com wrote: >Dear >Thank you for your interest in our records. For future correspondence, >please update your records/make note of our BID email addresses as >shown >above. >We seek to provide these records at our earliest opportunity. At a >minimum, we will provide an update by Thanksgiving. >Warmest regards, >Tara >On Fri, Oct 20, 2017 at 5:17 PM, Tara Devine < tara@venicebeachbid.com > >wrote: >> Dear >> >> Thank you for your CPRA request. >> We are reviewing our records to determine any records responsive to